
Thank you for your service on this historic effort.  I really appreciate your work and all you have done to 
listen to the community. 
  
As you wrap up your decisions next week, I would like your re-consideration for the placement of the 
Barton Creek Greenbelt and Zilker neighborhoods.  I feel that they fit better in District 5 INSTEAD of 
District 8.  Because of Zilker park events like the ACL, Trail of Lights and fire/crime prevention in the 
Greenbelt, they are much more a part of the community of interest for those of us in Barton Hills 
neighborhood and adjacent areas in District 5.  Right now, as you have the map laid out, the Greenbelt 
and park sit in a district that would be represented by interests of OakHill and parts farther south/west 
of town.  I want to make sure that our soon-to-be-elected district 5 council person can best represent 
our interests in decisions regarding Zilker park and greenspace around the Barton creek.  
  
Specifically, please move the park and greenbelt from District 8 to District 5 by moving precincts 307, 
356, and part of 364 into District 5. To offset the population reduction to District 8, you can move 
Precinct 309, or another suitable precinct in District 5, into District 8. 
  
Again, thank you for your service.  I look forward to the final map and moving our community forward. 
  
  
Regards, 
  
Cherylann Occhipinti Campbell 
 


